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 QUESTIONS WITH NOTICE

Question with Notice No. 1 Roundabout on Byron Bypass
File No: I2021/1726
   

At Council’s Ordinary Meeting held on 28 October 2021, John Anderson asked the 
following question which was taken on notice: 
Given that it is unusual, if not indeed unique, to construct a roundabout where there are 
only two directions of traffic to deal with (as per typical two-way continuous road) could 
Council please explain why at the southern end of the Butler St bypass there is a 
roundabout at what is simply a turn in the road, and why the extra cost of this new 
roundabout (which was  not part of the original plan) was included in Council’s vague and 
uncosted list of excuses for a cost over-run requiring the recent borrowing $1.75 million by 
Council to pay for the short fall?

Response Director Infrastructure Services:

The roundabout was included in the road design to improve safety and functionality.


